
    Friday 29 November 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AUSTRALIAN LACROSSE ASSOCIATION LIMITED   ACN 124 440 124 

MEMBER ASSOCIATIONS: 
NEW SOUTH WALES LACROSSE • QUEENSLAND LACROSSE ASSOCIATION • LACROSSE SOUTH AUSTRALIA    
LACROSSE TASMANIA • LACROSSE VICTORIA • LACROSSE WESTERN AUSTRALIA 

 

MEMO 
 
TO:  Member Associations 
 
FROM:  Paul Mollison 
 Director of High Performance 
 
RE:  U19 Australian Men’s Team 2016  
 Squad Member Applications, 
 Program Announcement 
 

Please circulate to you Club administrators and coaches, as well as place on your association web 
site. It would also be much appreciated, if Clubs could pass on directly to their Members.  
 
ALA is pleased to announce the release of the Program details for the;  
 

2016 U19 Australian Men’s Team 
 
The team will compete in the; 
 

FIL 2016 U19 Men’s World Championship,  
Thursday 7 – Saturday 17 July 2016,  
to be held in Coquitlam, British Columbia, Canada.  

 
Applications are invited, for Squad Members.  
The Link for the On-Line Application, is available on; www.lacrosse.com.au  
 
All information, requirements, costs and instructions are listed with the On-Line Application. 
Applications should be submitted by the - 
 

Due Date: Thursday 10th January 2014 
 
Information sessions are scheduled in December 2013, with State Based Training Camps scheduled 
in February 2014. 
 
Further information about the - 

U19 Men’s Squad, and Preparation Calendar,  
can be found on the ALA web site:  www.lacrosse.com.au 

 
 
Paul Mollison 
Director of High Performance 
paul.mollison@lacrosse.com.au  
www.lacrosse.com.au  
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